
December 14, 2019 

Planning Commissioners 

City of Santa Ana 

20 Civic Center Plaza 

P.O. Bo 1988, M31 

Santa Ana, CA 92701 

Re: Support Item 2:   Westview Housing Residential Community 

Dear Members of the Planning Commission: 

The Kennedy Commission is a broad based coalition of residents and community organizations that advocates for 

the production of homes affordable for families earning less than $27,000 annually in Orange County. Formed in 

2001, the Commission has been successful in partnering and working with jurisdictions in Orange County to create 

effective policies that has led to the new construction of homes affordable to lower income working families. 

Ranked among the top ten least affordable metropolitan areas in the country, Orange County is suffering from an 

affordable housing crisis.  The Commission supports Community Development Partner’s Westview Housing 

Residential Community because it provides affordable housing with larger units, three and four bedrooms, and 

housing for extremely low-income households. With this project the City and Community Development Partners 

will provide much needed affordable housing and permanent supportive housing to help meet the City’s lower 

income housing needs. 

The Commission looks forward to partnering with the City to increase affordable home opportunities for 

lower income households in the City. Please keep us informed of any updates and meetings regarding 

strategies to increase affordable homes for lower income households in the City. If you have any 

questions, please free to contact me at (949) 250- 0909 or cesarc@kennedycommission.org. 

Sincerely, 

Cesar Covarrubias 

Executive Director 

www.kennedycommission.org 
17701 Cowan Ave., Suite 200 

Irvine, CA  92614 
949 250 0909 

Fax 949 263 0647 

Working for systemic change resulting in the production of homes affordable to Orange County’s extremely low-income households 
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